
GREENS COMMITTEE MINUTES FOR MAY 1, 2018 

 

Members Present: Vern Duggan, Sheila Nokes, Jerry Nokes, Gayle Wilcox, Mary Lou Trautmann, 

Lance Levine, Budd Morrow, Gary Yando, Tom Taylor and Ed Irvin 

Staff Present: Jason Howerton, Deborah Wallace and Ron Stull 

Guest Present: Steve Saylor, Paul Wagner, John Torkelson, Dick Getchel 

Meeting was called to order by Chair Vern Duggan at 2:00pm 

Minutes: Minutes from our April meeting were reviewed and a motion to approve them was 

made by Mary Lou Trautmann and a second by Lance Levine. Approved with no nays 

Greens report:  See Attached 

Financial Report: See Attached 

Pro Shop: Ron Stull reported we are putting together a brochure to promote our golf course. 

They will be available at several locations in and around Shelton. Ron is continuing to work with 

our web master to hopefully get it up and running smoothly as soon as possible.  After much 

discussion regarding the issues it was suggested to create a new domain. Motion follows. 

Ron gave kudos to Jason and his crew for all their hard work on the course. It is looking very 

good and the new sanding program is paying off with better playing conditions. 

The Youth on Course program was discussed and a motion to implement the program follows. 

Navy: Deborah and Lance are working with Amy our new contact person at the Navy. All 

information will be going through Deborah. There will be a cost of $13,000 for  the processing. 

There was a survey of our property boundaries done in 2014. We will get this information to 

Deborah to submit. 

Committee Reports: Improvements for the Pro Shop were discussed and John Sidel was 

approached to create a plan for us. His cost is $1,700. Further discussion is needed. 

Motion to adjourn was made by Gayle Wilcox and second by Budd Morrow. 

The next Greens meeting will be June 5th at 2:00pm in the If Ida Room 

Respectfully Submitted by Sheila Nokes 



Motion to the Board of Directors from the Greens Committee: 

Motion was made by Lance Levine and second by Mary Lou Trautmann 

That Ron Stull secures a domain for lake Limerick Golf at a minimal cost of $9.95. This site 

will be developed by Golf Now at no cost to us with a link between both HOA and Golf 

websites. 

Motions passed with no nays 

 

 

Motion to the Board of Directors from the Greens Committee: 

Motion was made by Jerry Nokes and second by Ed Irvin 

The Lake Limerick Country Club introduce “The Youth on Course ages 6-18” program at Lake 

Limerick. WSGA administers the program. We determine the Tee Times available. There is no 

administrative cost to the association.  

Motion passed with no nays 

 

 

  



 

  



 

  



 


